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March 29, 2025 
 
 
Adelphi Women’s Leadership Conference 
c/o Adelphi University 
One South Ave 
P.O. Box 701 
Garden City NY 11530-0701 
 
Dear Friends: 
 
I am delighted to offer a warm welcome to everyone who has gathered for the 8th Annual Women’s 
Leadership Conference co-hosted by Adelphi’s Advancement and External Relations and Office of 
Student Affairs. Your participation helps to further this esteemed organization’s important mission.  
 
Each year, more than 350 industry leaders, professionals, alumni, students, and community 
members unite for a day of powerful connections, inspiring conversations, and networking 
opportunities at the Women’s Leadership Conference. By providing insights on topics such as 
imposter syndrome, leading with confidence, as well the significance of self-care; this year’s 
conference will allow everyone to share their advice on how to thrive in today’s evolving society.  
 
Once again, congratulations on this year's Conference. I am sure it will be an encouraging 
experience. I wish everyone much continued success with their future endeavors. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
LETITIA JAMES 
 


